
ROOM 5600 

Dear Bob: 

3 0 ROC KEFELLER PLAZA 
NEW YORK, N.Y. 10112 

February 12, 1998 

(212) 649-5600 

Thanks ever so much for your letter congratulating me on receiving the Medal 
of Freedom from President Clinton. I had no idea it was coming along, but needless 
to say I was greatly pleased and honored to be chosen as one of those to receive it. 
Both the President and Mrs. Clinton participated in the White House ceremony which 
turned out to be a very moving and thoughtfully planned occasion. I was proud to be 
part of such a remarkable gathering. 

It means a lot to me that you took the trouble to write. 

With warm regards, 

The Honorable Robert J. Dole 
Special Counsel 
Verner, Liipfert, Bernhard, McPherson & Hand 
901 15th Street, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20005-2301 

. 0 

Sincerely, 
r 

David Rockefeller 
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